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I hope that you have all had a great 
week  and are looking forward to next 
week when you will be able to see all 
your friends back in the classroom.  
On Friday 5th March it is World Day of 
Prayer, which is celebrated by over 
170 countries. Every year it is            
developed by women in a different 
country and this year it is Vanuatu 
(located in the South Pacific Ocean) 
and it has a special theme, which is 
‘Building on Firm Foundations’. They 
have sandy beaches and very hot  
weather but also heavy rains and         
cyclones. When we think about     
praying, we are just having a           
conversation with God, so maybe this 
week you might want to pray for 
someone you know or the people who 
live in Vanuatu.  Have a great week.                  
                        God Bless. 
                              Lisa 

Joke Book 
 
What’s an astronaut’s               
favourite computer key?  
The ‘Space’ bar!  
What do you call a fast   fungus?  
A mush-vroom! 
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God 
 

Here I am beneath the sky, 
And all alone in prayer, 

But I know that you are listening,  
For you are everywhere. 

 
                       Amen 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the week! 
If you could ask God any question, what 

would you ask him? 
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